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Emergency Department and  
Urgent Treatment Upgrade Works  

 

 
Major building work to expand and refurbish the existing emergency and urgent care 
facilities at Arrowe Park Hospital have started and the project is expected to last until 
November 2024.  
 
All Emergency Department (ED) and Urgent Treatment Centre (UTC) services will remain 
open and operational during this construction period.  
 
Due to this work, you may notice some disruption during your visit to the Hospital in the 
form of construction workers on site and alternative pedestrian routes.  
 
We apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your 
cooperation as we work to transform Emergency Care for the people of the Wirral.  
 
To find out more about the upgrade, please scan the QR code.  
 
 
 
 
 

Proposed Representation of the new Emergency Department 


